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hat’s Happening on Campus... 
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Monday, March 22:
Dutch Soccer Academy, 3 - 9 pm, Gym
Aroostook Football Meeting, 6:30 - 9:00 pm, Keegan Rm.

Tuesday, March 23:
Student Senate Meeting, 12 - 1 pm, CHR 201
Admissions Testing, 12:30 - 3:30 pm, MRT 105
Democratic Party Meeting, 4:30 - 7:00 pm, Edmunds
	 Conference Center
Banking Course, 6 - 9 pm, CHR 208I
Professional Bartending, 6 - 9 pm, MRT 212
AYBL Basketball, 6 - 8 pm, Gym

Wednesday, March 24:
Operation Gratitude, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm, Snow Hall 
Homecoming Meeting, 4 - 5 pm, Edmunds Conf. Ctr.
YBOA Basketball Practice, 6:00 - 7:30 pm, Gym
Aroostook Football, 7:30 - 9:00 pm, Gym

Thursday, March 25:
Women, Work & Community, 11 am - 3 pm, Keegan Rm.
Marketing Committee Meeting, 11:30 am - 1:30 pm, 
	 Martin 3rd Floor Conference Room
JO Wrap Up Meeting, 2 - 4 pm, Edmunds Conf. Ctr. 
AYBL Basketball, 6:00 - 7:30 pm, Gym
High Pressure Boiler Operator, 6 - 9 pm, CHR 201

Friday, March 26:
Frost Fest, 12 - 2 pm, Edmunds Conference Center
EMT Basic Refresher, 5 - 9 pm, CHR 101

Saturday, March 27:
Pediatric First Aid/CPR, 8 am - 3 pm, CHR 101
AYBL Basketball, 1 - 3 pm, Gym

2010
Come and celebrate 
    Robert Frost’s 
         Birthday...

Friday, March 26
12:00-2:00 p.m.

Edmunds Conference Center

Reading Circle - 12: 15 pm
“Two Tramps in Mud Time” 
with NMCC instructor David Raymond

Frost’s Life - 1: 15 pm
by NMCC instructor Jennifer Graham

Historical Display
by NMCC instructor Jan Grieco

Displays of Creative Work 
based on Frost Poems
by student, faculty, staff, community members

Giant Snowflake Display
Door Prizes

Frost Your Own Cupcake
Make Your Own Frost

Bookmark
Premiere of Frost Song 
by Thomas Burby

Frost Trivia Quiz & Puzzle

Join the fun and festivities...
Frost 

Group Photo

12:30 p.m.

L u n c h t i m e  i n  t h e  R e e d  C o m m o n s
Monday
Broccoli & Cheddar Chowder
Beef Vegetable Soup
Country Tomato Soup
Meatball Sub
Spaghetti
Herbed Vegetable Blend
Cauliflower
Chicken Tarragon Wrap
Bomber Sandwich
Hot Pastrami Sandwich
Angel Food Cake
Sugar Cookies

Wednesday
Ches. Bay Corn Chowder
French Onion
Country Tomato Soup
Chicken ala King Bowl
Spinach
Glazed Carrots
Potato Wedges
Hawaiian Pizza
Ham & Cheese Wrap
Tuna Salad Club Sandwich
Double Choc. Chip Cookies
Strawberry Shortcake

Thursday
Tomato Rice Soup
Beef Barley & Noodle Soup
Country Tomato Soup
Beef Taco
Zucchini & Yellow Squash
Seasoned Corn
Spiced Mexican Rice
Caprese Panini
Greek Wrap
BBQ Chicken Pizza
Cookies
Choc. PB Oat Bars

Friday
Boston Clam Chowder
California Bean Soup
Country Tomato Soup
Ginger Pork
Broccoli
Mixed Vegetables
Sesame Noodles
Alfredo Spinach Bacon 
    Ravioli
Cold Cut Combo Sub
Turkey Supreme Wrap
Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
Magic Bars

Tuesday
Cream of Vegetable Soup
Chicken & Okra Gumbo
Country Tomato Soup
Tuna Noodle Casserole
Seasoned Carrots
Brussel Sprouts
Onion Rings
Chili Con Carne
Yukon Gold Mashed Potatoes
Mediterr. Roast Beef Panini
Chicken Salad Croissant
Cupcakes
Rice Krispie Bars

A salad bar and items from the grill are also available daily.



Students Invited to Senate Meetings
	 The Student Senate meets each Tuesday, from 12:15-
12:45 pm, in CHR 201.  All students are invited to attend 
and have their opinion heard. 

Toward Excellence

Players Sought for Co-Ed Volleyball 
Tournament to Support Maine Veterans
	 The NMCC Student Senate is looking for NMCC students 
and employees, as well as community members, to participate 
in their annual “Support Maine Veterans” volleyball tourna-
ment. This year’s tournament is scheduled for Saturday, April 24, 
beginning at 9:00 a.m. in the NMCC gym.  All proceeds will 
benefit the Maine Veterans’ Home in Caribou.
	 If you or someone you know would like to participate, 
please get a team registration form and pledge sheets from Nikki 
in the IT office.  All participants will receive a t-shirt.  Teams will 
be competing in either the recreational bracket or the com-
petitive bracket (for teams with one or more players who have 
competed on a volleyball team).  Teams or groups donating $100 
but not playing will be listed as “honorary” teams supporting the 
effort.
	 If you need more information, you can contact any Senate 
member or advisor Dennis Albert at 768-2757.

Medical Assistant Raffle
	 Students in NMCC’s medical assisting program are 
raffling off handmade Afghan and a $30 Marden’s gift 
certificate.  See any medical assisting student for tickets; 
they are $1 each or six for $5.

Food Drive
	 The Maine State Employees Association (MSEA) is 
holding a food drive for canned and other non-perish-
able food for Catholic Charities of Maine.  A collection 
box has been placed in the Christie lobby.  Students and 
employees are encouraged to donate items for this worthy 
cause.  Food will be collected now through April 1.

SNA Raffle
	 The Student Nurses Association is raffling off a hand-
made necklace and earring set made by Susan Dugal of 
Bead-a-Full Creations.  Tickets are available by contact-
ing a nursing student.  The cost is $1 each, or six for $5.  
Tickets are on sale now through Tuesday, March 23.  The 
drawing will be held at noon on Wednesday, March 24.

Red Cross Emergency Training Sign Up
	 The Pine Tree Chapter of the Red Cross and the NMCC 
Student Senate are collaborating to hold an Emergency Training 
class this fall.
	 Their feeling is that to have a strong community, there needs 
to be people ready, able and trained to help in the event of an 
emergency.  When natural disasters happen, or homes burn 
down, the Pine Tree Chapter of the Red Cross is there.
	 NMCC’s former vice president, Dr. Alan Punches, had a 
vision of reaching out and making a difference in this area.  The 
Student Senate has picked up the cause and wants to fulfil that 
dream.
	 Those who are interested are encouraged to sign up.  Times 
have not yet been determined... they are hoping for feedback 
from prospective participants to help set an ideal time.  This class 
is open to students and employees.  Please sign up in the IT of-
fice.
	 Questions can be directed to Joyce Knorr, branch manager 
of the Pine Tree Chapter, at knorrj@pinetree.redcross.org or 
493-4620 ext. 108.

Congratulations to the NMCC Falcons 
for winning the “Duncan Cup” for the 
second year in a row.  They won the 
championship game of the Presque 
Isle Gentlemen’s League on March 8.

Thank You...
	 To the many people who helped make the Junior 
Olympics, particularly those events hosted at NMCC, 
such a success... THANK YOU!!  The closing ceremony 
held here in the gym was a huge project for a lot of 
people. Whether you provided assistance as part of your 
job or volunteered on your own time, we could not have 
hosted an event such as this without you!  Thanks to the 
efforts of many, we held a fun, successful event for the 
approximately 800 athletes, coaches and community 
members in attendance.  Thank you!


